
  

 

CELEBRATE GOOD TIMES & GOOD PEOPLE!  

On December 11th, we had our Winter Celebration for our volunteers. We could not do 

the great work that is done without this dedicated group of people. So far in 2018, our 

office volunteer, drivers, and board members have donated over 2,600 hours of their 

time, which is valued over $34,000 to support Door-Tran! A HUGE thank you to ALL who 

make this possible!  

   

Barb Schaefer, John Kacmarynski, Bob & Nancy Gamble, Dean & Judy Krueger 



   

Dale Seiler, Tom & Cathy Eckers, Vic Verni 

   

Janet Jandrin, Mary Jeanne Kacmarynski, Barb Schaefer, Ruth & Joe Kerscher, 

Kim Gilson 

   



Jim Konop, John Kacmarynski, Kathy Wagner, Nikki Voight 

   

Joe & Ruth Kerscher, Dick & Janet Johnson, Mary Jeanne & John 

Kacmarynski, Jim Konop 

   

Alberta Erickson & Dale Seiler; Vic & Kathie Verni, Nancy & Bob Gamble, Judy 

& Dean Krueger 

   

Jane Jandrin, Janet Jandrin, Barb Schaefer, Tom & Cathy Eckers, Linda Mohr 



 

   

Nikki Voight, Pam Busch, Kathy Wagner, Vic Verni 

 

  

Thank you  

Door-Tran received a grant award of $7,500 from Bader Philanthropies, 

Inc. to support our volunteer and voucher programs. The County-Wide 

Volunteer Transportation Program has experienced an increase in demand of 

over 60% in the past three years. These funds will help Door-Tran continue 

services and meet the growing needs for our aging population in Door 

County.  

  

 

 

https://www.bader.org/
https://www.bader.org/


 

Jane Jandrin, Branch Manager at Nicolet National Bank’s Brussels location, 

presented a check for $1,000 to Nikki Voight, Mobility Manager Assistant with 

Door-Tran. Nicolet National Bank employees choose to support various 

causes throughout the community through contributions made to the Nicolet 

National Foundation, Inc. Recently, they found Door-Tran’s Vehicle Repair 

Grant program to be a worthy cause to support. 

 

For more information about these or any other programs Door-Tran offers, 

please call Door-Tran at (920) 743-9999. 

Staff are available Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

More information can also be obtained at  

www.door-tran.org or follow Door-Tran on Facebook.  

 

  

 

***Door-Tran Presentations*** 

Door-Tran rolled out a new presentation in 2018 about transportation 

services available in Door County. If you belong to any groups or 

organizations looking for guest speakers, Door-Tran staff are ready to share 

this information. Please contact us to get your event scheduled.  

 

  

 

Closed dates for the Holidays 

December 24th & 25th 

December 31st & January 1st 

 

  

Door-Tran Monthly Workshops 

3rd Wednesday of the month 

https://www.nicoletbank.com/
http://www.door-tran.org/


 

9:00 am - 10:00 am 

Door-Tran office 

Let us help you or your friends and family navigate 

transportation options in Door County.  

 

     

 

"Without Door-Tran's volunteer programs, I'd be sunk" ~ Veteran Rider  

 

  

 

Door-Tran Wish List 

* Volunteer Drivers 

*Tissue 

* Stamps 

* Business Envelopes 

 

    

 

How You Can  Support Door -Tran 

Time : Become a Volunteer Driver today and help us make a difference 

for Door County residents. 

Econofood Receipts : Econofoods donates 1% for every $1 spent. 

It’s as simple as bringing your receipts to Door-Tran. 

AmazonSmile : When placing an order, please choose Dor-Tran Inc to receive 

a 0.5% donation on your approved purchases. 

Thank You!  

    

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

Share  
 

 

    

http://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2F73d50e29ee07%2Fdoor-tran-december-newsletter-318893
https://www.facebook.com/Door-Tran-114837301893981/
http://www.door-tran.org/
mailto:info@door-tran.org
http://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https://mailchi.mp/73d50e29ee07/door-tran-december-newsletter-318893


 

 

Door-Tran is a creative community network dedicated to connecting people to transportation services that 

are affordable, available, and accessible. 

 

Contact the Door-Tran Team at: 

    920/743-9999 or 877/330-6333 

    1009 Egg Harbor Road, PO Box 181, Sturgeon Bay WI 54235 

    info@door-tran.org 

    

 


